
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: "Roper, Chad"
Cc: "Arceneaux, Nicole Marie [Contractor]"
Subject: RE: R0409 - 4276 MacArthur Blvd, Oakland - Extension Request for FS
Date: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 4:47:00 PM

Nicole and Chad,
 
Based on your request dated September 17, 2015, the schedule for submittal of a Feasibility Study
 for the above referenced site is extended to November 10, 2015.
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Roper, Chad [mailto:Chad.Roper@aecom.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 4:15 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>
Cc: 'Arceneaux, Nicole Marie [Contractor]' <Nicole.Arceneaux@chevron.com>
Subject: R0409 - 4276 MacArthur Blvd, Oakland - Extension Request for FS
 
Mr. Wickham,
 
I wanted to confirm you saw the extension request we submitted for the feasibility study at RO0409
 – 4276 MacArthur Blvd.
 
If possible, I am hoping you can send us a quick email with your decision on this request.
 
Thanks,
 
Chad Roper, PhD, Senior Project Specialist, Environment
D 1.805.764.4027  C 1.805.236.1009 Cisco 2734027
chad.roper@aecom.com
 
AECOM
1220 Avenida Acaso, Camarillo, California 93012
T 1.805.388.3775  F 1.805.388.3577
www.aecom.com
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